
From: Wayne Solomon
To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Midas Gold
Date: Friday, July 14, 2017 3:50:49 PM

ayette National Forest

ATTN: Forest Supervisor, Keith Lannom- Stibnite Gold ETS

500 N. Mission St., McCall Id 83638

 

Dear Supervisor Lannom,

 

I am a Valley County resident and consider myself a conservationist.  I was born here in Idaho 
over 80 years ago and have seen my share of water pollution from the mines.  It would be 
great to get some of our good fishing back.  So I have been attending the Midas Gold pitches.  
I think their plan looks solid and they will be overall positive for that area.  I don’t see much 
hope of cleaning up after 100 years of abuse without the economic incentive.

I believe that they will be a positive factor for a difficult economic situation in Cascade-
McCall areas.  

It looks like a win-win for the area and I support Midas Gold in their Stibnite mining efforts.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Wayne Solomon




